
 

School Board Executive Session 
 
The Okeechobee County School Board will meet in closed Executive Session on 
Tuesday, February 13, 2018, in the office of the Superintendent, 700 SW 2nd 
Avenue, Okeechobee.  The Executive Session will begin immediately following the 
School Board meeting.  The meeting is for School Board members, their attorney, 
and the Superintendent to discuss the Special Magistrates’ recommendations. 
 
 


